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ADMINISTRATIVE MEMO #14-09 
 
 
 

TO: CPMT CHAIRS 

 CSA COORDINATORS 

FROM: SCOTT REINER 

DATE: OCTOBER 23, 2014 

 

SUBJECT: LICENSURE OF INTENSIVE CARE COORDINATION BY THE DEPARTMENT OF 

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH AND DEVELOPMENTAL SERVICES 
 
 

CSA Administrative Memo #14-08, issued on September 15, 2014, described the intention of the Office of 
Licensing of the Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Services (DBHDS) to establish 
licensure guidelines for Intensive Care Coordination (ICC).  

 

The Office of Comprehensive Services has been notified that current DBHDS licensing regulations 
(12VAC 35-105) do not authorize the addition of this license without formal regulatory action. Therefore, 
there will be no requirement that ICC providers be licensed effective October 31, 2014. 

 

Providers must continue to meet requirements of the policy of the State Executive Council for the provision 
of Intensive Care Coordination. 

 

Attachments 
 
 
 
Cc: Jennifer Faison, Executive Director  

 Virginia Association of Community Services Boards Services 

 

 Charlie Laslie, President  

 Virginia Coalition of Private Provider Associations 

 

 Les Saltzberg, Ph.D., Director 

 Office of Licensing, Virginia DBHDS 

 

  


